
From: Dick Cheney <email@conservativeintel.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2014 7:52:31 AM 
Subject: It's now or never

Katherine,

America has been weakened. You know it and I know it.

What we've seen from President Obama in the last six years—both domestic and
abroad—has put our nation in a dangerous position:

At home, we have seen an explosion of government and spending and a refusal to 
secure our borders.
Overseas, we've seen our enemies grow, and our reputation shrink.

It's clear that the president isn't ready to defend Freedom and Liberty around the
world—and Americans are suffering the consequences.

I believe we can turn things around, but only if we elect more conservatives who will stand 
up to Mr. Obama's failed policies.

That's why I'm personally asking that you join me in supporting the conservative
House Majority by making the critical contribution below of $50.

The House Conservatives are being outspent by the national Democrats by $33 million
this cycle. They are being attacked by the same liberal special interests who relentlessly
attacked President Bush and I for eight years.

And Katherine, I know what it takes to win a national campaign—these next few weeks
are absolutely critical if we want conservatives to win on Election Day.

We need you to step up and chip in to close the gap with the Democrats.

With only 29 days until the election, your contribution will be immediately used to bolster
the ground game, open campaign offices, and get TV ads up and on the air.

Katherine, I know you've been there for us in the past, and now I'm asking that you help
us out one more time.

Thank you for your support of the conservative cause.

Sincerely,

Dick Cheney
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